
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: lindhelwig@gmail.com [mailto:lindhelwig@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2015 8:01 AM 
To: Council; Kathy Bergen 
Subject: East Duluth Dog Park 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Lindsay Helwig and I just wanted to express my support for an East Duluth dog park. My dog 
would benefit greatly from a nearby dog park by getting the exercise she needs and socialization with 
other dogs. Not only would my dog benefit from an East Duluth dog park, but so would I. Rather than 
driving for 20-25 minutes to get to the Observation or Keene Creek dog park, I'd only have a 5 minute 
drive to the East Duluth dog park. I would have a nearby place where I could meet other dog lovers and 
get dog related advice if needed. It would also be a great thing to have when there are out of town 
visitors in the area looking for something to do with their dog. Overall, I think it would be a great 
addition to Duluth and it would benefit a lot of people and their canine friends. Thank you for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lindsay Helwig 
 


